NOTICE TO THE BAR

CIviL & FAMILY -- RESUMPTION OF
COURTESY COPY REQUIREMENT AS OF JANUARY 1, 2023

The Supreme Court in the attached October 24, 2022 Order has
concluded the temporary suspension of the requirement to submit paper
“courtesy copies” to the judge in Civil and Family matters. Accordingly,
effective January 1, 2023, attorneys must send paper copies to the judge as
required by Rule 1:6-4 (“Superior Court; Place for Filing Motions, Orders to
Show Cause and Orders”).

Questions on the Court’s Order may be directed to the Civil Practice
Division at (609) 815-2900 x54900 or the Family Practice Division at (609)

815-2900 x55350.

Glenn A. Grant
Administrative Director of the Courts

Dated: October 25, 2022



